
Marine Corps League 

Major Stephen W Pless Det.1196 

Minutes of December 17, 2024 

  

The meeting was opened per ritual by Commandant Larry Heard at 1900. 

A roll call of officers found all present. A quorum was present. 

Being a dinner meeting, there were many family members present. 

Ron Bishop was sworn in as a member and was welcomed aboard. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were posted on the web. Randy Barnes made the 
motion to approve them as posted and it was second by Bill Miller. 

The Paymasters report was read, and a motion was made by John Sellars to approve it as 
read pending financial review and it was second by Bill Miller. 

The meeting was closed per ritual at 1915. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Russ Vermillion, Adjutant. 

 


